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UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28542-5001 
IN REPLY REFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 
21 Dee 90 

Mr. Jerry Bittner 
Jacksonville City Manager 
Post Office Box 128 
Jacksonville, North Carolina 28541 

Dear Mr. Bittner: 

Draft copies of the Installation Restoration documents for 
Site Inspections at sites 3, 7, 43, 44, 54, 63, 65, 80 and 82 at 
Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune are attached for your review. 
These sites are additional sites that EPA feels Marine Corps 
Base, Camp Lejeune needs to investigate to determine if hazardous 
waste contamination exists. The sites are fully described within 
the attached reports. Specifically, the Draft Work Plan, the 
Draft Health and Safety Plan and the Draft QA/QC Plan (two 
volumes consisting of the Field Sampling Plan and the Quality 
Assurance Project Plan) are attached. 

A Technical Review Committee (TRC) meeting will be scheduled 
sometime in the near future to solicit any comments from the 
members concerning these reports. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Ms. Stephany Del Re Johnson, IR Program 
Manager, Environmental Management Department, Marine Corps Base, 
Camp Lejeune at telephone number (919) 451-5093. 

Sincerely, 
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v JULIAN I. WOOTEN 
Assistant Chief of Staff, 
Environmental Management 
By direction of the 
Commanding General 


